
 

Year 1 Class 3/4 Brilliant Beginnings for September 2024 

In the Autumn Term the topic theme will be called “Fun at the fair”. The 

focus will be on the history of our locality and we will be finding out how 

“The goose fair” has changed over the years.        

In the summer holidays please could your child ask different family 

members such as their mum, dad, grandparents, aunties and uncles if they 

ever visited the Goose Fair and what memories they have of the Goose 

Fair? Do they have a photograph of the Goose Fair?  

Ask your child what would they like to find out about “The Goose Fair”.  

Write a question your child would be interested in finding out about, 

linked to the Goose fair in the past.  You could write a question inside a 

speech bubble! 

   

If your child has been to “The Goose Fair” What do they remember?  Can 

they draw a picture or do you have any photographs? 

 

Please bring in any work for our Brilliant Beginnings classroom display. 

Thank you for your support 

Year 1 Team 

 


